

British Association for Irish Studies

Executive Director: Seán Hutton 9 Poland Street London W1 Tel: 01-439 3043

8 August 1989

To: Lapsed Members of BAIS

Dear Colleague,

Yours sincerely,

Since you have not responded to the requests made during the membership year 1988-9 for the renewal of your subscription, your membership of BAIS has now lapsed. You will already have received some of the publications which formed part of the benefits of membership for the past membership year. BAIS realises that your failure to renew membership may be due to an oversight; but the tight budget on which the Association is run makes it difficult for BAIS to circulate materials to members who fail to renew their membership promptly, beyond a reasonable period.

The Association has appreciated your support in the past and would appreciate that support again in the future. We hope you will see your way to rejoin the Association. If you have a particular reason for not rejoining, we would be glad to know that reason - especially if it refers to the activities of the Association or to the services BAIS offers to members.

()		
Jean	Hutton.	

Please renew my membership of BAIS for the year 1989-90 at the following rate:

]]	Student/Unwaged	£ 7.50	(\$12)
		Waged	£14.00	
]]	Corporate	£30.00	(\$60)

Name:	• • • •	• •	 • •		 					٠						٠	 ٠	•			•	
Address:					 																	

LF